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FACULTY MEETING
Feb. 8, 1955

In the absence of Dean McCartney the meeting was called to order by President
Cunningham.

The recommendation of the Faculty Senate on December 8, page 3 of the mimutes,
concerning 155 Workshop was approved.

The recommendations of the Senate on December 15 concerning the following items
were approved:
162 Covermmental and Institutional Accounting
56 The House and 71 Decoration and Furnishings
19 Camp Counseling and Leadership
Program recommended by Miss Stroup for Science Major in B. S.
degree for students in Mursing Education.
The recommendation that the summer sessions begin on Tuesday and
close on Tursday, hereafter.

The recommendations of the Senate on January 5, concerning the following matters
were approveds:

Courses 20, 162, and 130 in the History Department.

Activity credit for the French Club.

Suggested Pre~Theological Curriculum.

There was discussion of the tentative schedule of important school year dates for
1955«56 and 1956=57. Motion was made, seconded and carried that this matter be
returned to the Faculty Senate for further study.

The president asked Dr. Moreland to make a brief report on the plans of the
Scholarship Committee. He reported that a new bulletin of information, and new
forms for application were being prepared. He also reported on the plans for
securing scholarships from the local community.

Dr. Moreland also reported on the status of the plans for the Memorial Union
building.

President Cunningham discussed the matter of competition with other colleges.
He said he felt we should set our own standards, and strive to maintain them,
rather than to be concerned about what other colleges are doing. He mentioned
his concern that we meet accrediting standards at all times, He also asked
that the faculty be thinking of what we can do for the exceptionally bright
student.

The president announced the dates for the following visitors: Ruth Wagner,

editor of The Kansas Teacher, speaking at the Hays High School the evening of
February 2L. Dr. Hollis Caswell, president Teachers College, Columbia Univ-

ersity, on the campus after 3 p.m. on March 1, and will speak to the combined
faculties of college and public schools the evening of March 1. Mrs. Paul

Whitney, on the campus March 2 speaking at assembly 9:30 a.m.,, combined P.T.A,
groups at Hays High Auditorium in the evening, and at Hays High assembly on March 25.

Dr. Moreland asked faculty members who wished to sublet their homes this summer to
let him know. ;

Dr. Richardson reported reserved seats were on sale for Boston Pops.

Cora Bibens, Secretary
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